30th. July 2947,

Dear Jeokaon,
Thanka for sending me your lost letter with ita

resolution of the Jdifficulties you hal found in respect of mamn age.

It locka to me am though you were on solid ground in this matter.

I sm very gled you enjoyed your stay in Cembridge, which I
hope you will mansge to repeat, and I will thank Heaton for you
about the rooma,

Youra sinssrely,



